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COMMITTEE REPORTS

Curriculum Committee — Ms. Olander

®* The board members each discussed their experience(s) at the tour of the Westshore Career
Tech program on February 13, 2017.

Ms. Anderson reported that going forward, and once construction is complete in Lakewood,
Westshore will work with us to arrange tours for g gt g 10™ graders making each student
fully aware of the educational options available to them at Westshore.

® Ms. Anderson reported that enrollment numbers for the Westshore Career Tech program
have increased for the 2017-18 school year.

® Ms. Anderson provided board members with a list from the guidance office of all
colleges/universities that have accepted students from the RRHS Class of 2017.

Facilities Committee — Dr. Fancher

* Dr. Fancher reported that in the Facilities meeting that met prior to the Committee-of-the-
Whole, where they discussed the Beach School Update, House Bill 264, The Rocky River
Campus Foundation, possible stadium updates, the RRHS Auditorium, and the Robotics Lab.

Finance Committee — Mr. Manoloff

* Mr. Manoloff reported that the Board Meeting to Discuss Finances would be held on
Thursday, June 22 at 5 PM.

Policy & Legislation Committee — Ms. Leitch

* The board received copies of the new and revised policies that will be on the board agenda
for afirst reading on Thursday, June 22, 2017.

School Community — Ms. Goepfert

* Dr. Shoaf reported that he and Dr. Foley are interviewing PR Firms and will share his
recommendations with the board at a future date.
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